
From: Chris Herriott   
Sent: Mon 10/14/2019 5:30 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill; Office-Mayor Richmondhill; Stephen Huycke; David West; 
Karen Cilevitz; Godwin Chan  
Cc: Joe DiPaola; Carmine Perrelli; Greg Beros; Tom Muench; Castro Liu  
Subject: October 16th Council Meeting. 
 

Dear Mayor Barrow & City Clerk 

When I voted in the last municipal election I was expecting responsible governance 

from the City’s Regional and Local Councillors. 

I find the actions being directed against Councillor Cilevitz redundant, repugnant and 

vindictive. 

Chris Herriott 

3 Sanderson Crescent  

Richmond Hill ON L4C 5L3 

Deeds Speak, 

Sent from my iPad 


